Board of Selectmen Minutes of May 2, 2007 Approved May 14, 2007

## I. Call to Order

Chair Creighton called the meeting to order at 5:00 p.m. at the Town's Recycling Center on Cherry Road. Also present were Selectmen Gould and Salomon, Interim Town Administrator Philip Munck, Highway Superintendent Robert Strout, Conservation Commission Chairman Chris Ganotis and members of the public. Mr. Munck served as the Recording Secretary for this session.

## II. Site Tour/Inspection

The Board conducted a tour and inspection of the Recycling Center site. The Board directed Mr. Munck to prepare a summary of the conditions found with recommendations for any action that might be required.

At 6 p.m., moved by Mr. Gould, seconded by Mr. Salomon to adjourn. Motion carried unanimously.

Respectfully submitted,

Philip Munck Interim Town Administrator